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Double shooting on Sugar Hill Road

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 11, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — Charleston County Sheriff’'s Office detectives are investigating a
shooting in the Hollywood area that wounded two people Monday morning, April 11, 2022.

Deputies responded around 2:40 a.m. to 8362 Sugar Hill Road, where the two male victims
were reported to have been shot. Both were transported to a hospital with gunshot wounds that
were not believed to be life-threatening.

Detectives are investigating to determine the circumstances that led to the shooting. No one has
been arrested. Anyone with information can reach CCSO detectives through dispatch at
843-743-7200 or call Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.

UPDATE April 28, 2022

Lawrence Devon Green, 40, was arrested Wednesday, April 27, 2022, in this shooting. For
further details, the incident report and arrest affidavit are available by request to

aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.

Charge information and booking photos of Detention Center residents can be found via the
online search function at https://inmatesearch.charlestoncounty.org/. To include those who have
been released, make sure the "show past bookings" box is checked.

CONTACT Andrew Knapp | Public Information Officer | 843-666-1990 | aknapp@charlestoncounty.org

CONNECTWITHCCSD @ § w o



mailto:aknapp@charlestoncounty.org
https://inmatesearch.charlestoncounty.org/

